
   

                      Sunday, September 2nd, 2018    

           22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
8:50 AM General Confession and Absolution   
9:00 AM Holy Mass  
                          Lector: Suzanne Bett  

 
COLLECTION FOR MISSIONS 

 
 
Flowers at the Main Altar are 
given to the Glory of God and in 
Honor of James and Tina Crane on 
their 50th Wedding Anniversary, 

By the Glowka and Daehn Families    
  
Flowers at the Blessed Virgin Mary Altar are  
given to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory 
of Adam F. Bakowski (B.D.), By Norman and 
Priscilla Glowka 
 
Flowers at the Blessed Sacrament Altar are 
given to the Glory of God and in  Loving Memory 
of Donald P. Gowin Jr.,  By the Gowin Family  
 
  
              Monday, September 3rd  
                   V. Bronislawa  
8:00 AM No Mass  
              No Bingo   
 

    

               Tuesday, September 4th       
                   V. Rosalia  
   8:00 AM Mass of the Day   

 
             Wednesday, September 5th   
              1st C. Zachariah the Prophet 
    8:00 AM +Frances Mack (B.D.),  
                   By Bishop John  
    6:30 PM The New Horizon Meeting  
    7:00 PM Parish Committee Meeting  
 
             Thursday, September 6th   
                       Dc. Phoebe  
    8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
  10:00 AM Seniors Meeting and Refreshments 
    7:00 PM Contemporary Choir Rehearsal  
 
 
              Friday, September 7th   
                    V.M. Regina  
    8:00 AM 25th Birthday Blessing upon 
                 Andew Mack, By Mom and Dad  
    7:00 PM Free Movie – Parish Center Hall 
                 “I Can Only Imagine”  
 
 
    Saturday, September 8th             
     Nativity of the Blessed 
                Virgin Mary       
8:00 AM +Eugene and Veronica  
               Glowka, By Norman and  
               Priscilla Glowka 
    9:00 AM Solemnity of the Nativity of the BVM  
    6:00 PM YMS of R Meeting – followed by 
                 Food and Refreshments  



                      Sunday, September 9th, 2017 
             Solemnity – Brotherly Love  
 8:00 AM Holy Mass/Contemporary Group   
                     Lector: Jenna Lightcap  
9:30 AM Coffee Hour Hosts –Klusek Family  

    9:30 AM SOCL Registration & Youth Association  
                          Meeting / Adult Bible Class  
    9:30 AM PNU District 4 Meeting  
  11:00 AM Holy Mass/Contemporary Group     
           Lector: Anne M. Szpylman 
 

 
               MASS TIMES  
We will be returning to our regular 
Mass times beginning next            
Sunday, September 9th @ 8:00 
and 11:00 AM.   
      

 
SEPTEMBER PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS 

Norm Glowka, Debbie Ruszala, 
Richard and Janice Jones 

 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER   
OUR AILING BROTHERS AND 

SISTER 

Lord, look upon our friends and 
family with the eyes of your mercy 

and let Your healing hand rest upon them, 
restoring them to wholeness and strength for 
service in Your Kingdom. 
 
John and Jane Aldershoff, Dave Lasek, Ceil Nowak, 
Patricia Piotrowski, Julie Lewis, Tyler Savage, Laura 
Sabotka, Edward Sieracki, Christine DiFonzo, Audrey 
Zygmunt,  Larry & Lucy Kowalski, Carolyn  Parisi, Leo 
Majchrzak, John  Malthaner,  Joseph Ratke, Norman 
Gaca,  John  Kamholz,  Stella Jasiura,   Dona Sobotka,   
Colleen Crane,  Jean Salzman, Ed Miller 
 
Celia Nowak – Home @ Wheatfield Commons, 3920 
Forest Parkway #106, N. Tonawanda, NY 14120  

        
 
  COFFEE HOUR SIGN UP SHEET  
You will find the coffee hour sign-up 
sheet in the parish hall.  Please consider 

hosting a coffee hour! Should you have any questions 
or need further information please call the parish 
office or see Ed Dudek.  

WITH DEEPEST 
SYMPATHY 

As a parish family, we 
extend our deepest 

sympathy to the family of Helen Kubinski who 
went on to be with the Lord on September 4th, 
2018.  Many of you knew Helen as Bishop T. 
Peplowski’s loving sister and earthly angel. O 
Lord, let the Perpetual light shine upon Helen 
and may she share in Your peace and eternal 
glory.  
 
 
MOMMY, DADDY & ME! 
We are organizing a 
School of Christian     
Living for 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 
year olds to begin on 
September 16, 2018 with 
registration on September 9th from 9:30 – 10:45 
AM in the Parish Hall. We’re suggesting that 
Mommy, Daddy or both might like to attend with 
their little ones for the children’s comfort and to 
facilitate conversation in the home. If you are      
interested in enrolling your children in this class, 
please call Jan McJury at 432-8715, or the church 
office at 685-5766.  
 
 

NEW HORIZON SUPPORT 
PANEL DISCUSSION 

"Changing the Conversation from Hopeless 
to Hope" September 5, 2018 at 6:30 PM - Join 
us for a very important panel discussion 
concerning hope on the road to recovery 
sponsored by New Horizon Health Services.  
Come meet Emily, Nathan, Kyle and Sara our 
panel members who are on their journey in 
recovery from addiction. 
If you have a loved one or friend struggling with 
addiction, young or old - please join us! Take the 
time to listen to this panel - because recovery 
provides hope to others who are trying to find 
their way. To be held at Holy Mother of the 

Rosary Parish Hall. For further information 
please contact Colleen Babcok at 937-2985.         
Volunteers to Bake/Serve: If anyone is able 
to bake and/or help serve our guests at this 
meeting - it would  be greatly appreciated.   
 



REMINDER 
FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT – FREE! 

Friday, September 7th at 7:00 PM in the 
Parish Center Hall. Bring the whole family to see the 
all inspiring movie entitled “I Can Only Imagine.” 
Popcorn and refreshments will be provided.  

 
                    SPOJNIA SUNDAY  
September 23rd is designated as “Spojnia Sunday” 
within the church. We give special attention to our 
sister fraternal and ask that you support their 
programs and BECOME A MEMBER of Spojnia 
and/or the Spojnia Credit Union. District #4 will host 
a coffee hour and presentation on the Polish National 
Union of America that day.  

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

We are very grateful as we were able to attend Convo 
2018. The University of Scranton is a beautiful        
campus. We are so lucky to have    received help in 
defraying our expenses from: our Parish, the Ladies 
Guild & YMS of R Branch #20. At the Convo, we also 
received non-monetary gifts from Spojnia and the 
National United Choirs.  A special thank you to our 
Parishioners who helped and/or supported our fund-           
raisers. Your generosity is much appreciated.  We 
wish you many blessings from above, Matthew &    
David Russo, Alexis & Ashton Drakulich & Lauren 
Lightcap.  Chaperone’s Kelly & Frank Russo, Bob   
Giczkowski, Cindy Pecynski & Deacon Tom. 

 
NATIONAL CHURCH COMMISSIONS 

All parishioners of the PNCC are eligible to serve on 
any of the national commissions. (you don’t have to 
be present at Synod to apply). If you have a field of 
expertise or talent, consider using it to help the        
National Church. Some of the commissions are: 
Budget, Clergy Salary & benefits, Mission and 
Evangelism, liturgy, consider, history & archives, and 
scouting. These terms run for 4 years – until the next 
general synod. See Bishop John if you are interested.  
 
 

 
              STW #56   -            $468.00 
            Brown #50 -          $1,000.00 
            Bonus Ball                  - 0 - 
          Queen of Hearts -    $4,163.00 
                  

2018 ANNUAL ALLEGHANY 

BUS EXCURSION 

The Annual 2018 Fall Alleghany 
Event Center Bus Excursion is 

scheduled for Saturday, October 13, 2018. Reserve 
your seat now with Don Barnes. The cost of the trip is 
$40.00. This includes the Motor Coach Bus Trip, 
Refreshments on the Bus, Door Prizes, and Players 
Rewards Credit $25 coins/$5.00 food for a total of 
$30.00. Plan on arriving at the Bishop Peplowski 
Parish Hall by 10 AM. The  Motor Coach Buses will 
leave the parking lot at 10:30 AM. Don’t forget to 
bring valid Federal/State Issued ID, i.e. a NYS Drivers 
License and your Seneca/Alleghany Players Card if 
you have one. All bonus awards will be placed on a 
player’s card. The buses will return around 6:30 PM.  
For further information, call Don Barnes at 982-9681.  
 

 
Friday,  September 14th  – Fish Fry 4-7:00 PM     
Tuesday, September 18th - Prayer Shawl Ministry, 
10:30 AM – 12:00 PM,  6:30 – 8:00 PM at the Rectory  
Wednesday, September 19th – Chicken BBQ - 
Drive Thru only, 4-6:00 PM   
 

AROUND THE COMMUNITY 
Sunday, October 14th, 2018 -  Chopin Singing 
Society 119th Annual Concert at St. Stanislaus R.C. 
Church, 123 Townsend St., Buffalo, NY at 3:00 PM. 
This years concert honorees will be the Buffalo 
Philharmonic Orchestra, along with maestro Joann 
Falletta.  The orchestra’s long time support of Polish 
composers and their music, as well as the BPO’s 
whirlwind trip to Poland, has made them the perfect 
candidates. Please join us in honoring them.  
The society looks forward to its 119th season. Joining 
the choir will be the Amherst Chamber Ensemble both 
under the excellent direction of Dr. Thomas 
Witakowski. Tickets are $10. $12 at the door. Call 
884-7366 for further information.  
 
 

              
Daniel Nowatzki – 9/2, Barbara Sodaro 9/4,            
Donald Barnes 9/5, Linda Krzyzanowski 9/6,              

Joann Hooftallen 9/7 
Wishes for 100 years!  Sto-lat! 



 


